
YADCA Ordinary Meeting 12 February 2024 

Agenda Item 9.2 

Christina Low Park - Renewal of Park Name Sign  

 
From Jason Lemberg  

To secretary@yadca.org, president@yadca.org 
Date 2023-12-15 14:40 
  
Good afternoon, 
 
Council is currently in the process of designing a new park naming sign for Christina Low Park as the 
existing sign is due for renewal. 
 
As part of the renewal, council is: 
 
1. considering relocating the sign to the end of Old Cobb and Co Lane to provide better visibility to 
road frontage/car parking and greater visibility to pedestrian network/bridge. 
 
2. considering incorporating the existing Heritage Trail Sign plaque on the sign. 
  
Could you please advise of any comments or concerns with either of the proposals. Thanks 
  
Should you like to discuss this further please don’t hesitate to call. 
  
Regards 
  
Jason Lemberg | Senior Landscape Architect 
Landscape Architecture Services | Design & Placemaking Services 
Liveability and Natural Assets | Sunshine Coast Council 
  
Phone:    07 54208734 
Email:     jason.lemberg@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Website: www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail:       Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 
 


